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Our State is not able to provide complete security of mail in ballots as noted from 

November's election.  The mail in ballots had dual addresses on the envelope 

resulting in the return of the ballots to their home addresses.  The tabulation 

machines are accessible by internet connects that can be used to change poll 

numbers. 

 

Support paper ballots, bring true voting representation back to Oregon. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

 

Mike Sears  


